
BOROUGH OF SEASIDE PARK 
PLANNING BOARD 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to the New Jersey Open Public Meetings Act, 
N.J.S.A. 10:4-6 et seq., that Seaside Park Planning Board will conduct a public hearing to 
be held on the adoption of the Municipal Public Access Plan Element as an amendment to 
the Seaside Park Master Plan. This notice is being published pursuant to N.J.S.A. 40:55D-
28, and 40:55D-13. 

The hearing is scheduled to begin at 7:00 p.m., on Tuesday, March 22, 2022, and 
will be held in the Borough Council Meeting Room located at Sixth & Central Avenues, 
Seaside Park, NJ. 

A full copy of the proposed Municipal Public Access Plan Element amendment to 
the Master Plan will be on file at least ten (10) days prior to the hearing date at the Office of 
the Borough Clerk, located at 1701 North Ocean Avenue, Seaside Park, NJ, and may be 
inspected during normal business hours 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Monday through Friday; and 
is available for public inspection and copying. The Municipal Public Access Element 
amendment to the Master Plan will also be available on the Borough’s website at 
www.seasideparknj.org. At the time of the public hearing, any interested persons may appear 
and give comment/testimony. The Planning Board may take action on the Municipal Public 
Access Plan Element at the close of the public hearing on March 22, 2022 or continue the 
hearing to a date as may be scheduled by the Board. 

 

Sandra F. Martin RMC, CMR 
Board Secretary 

 

February 28, 2022 
c: • Filed in the Office of the Seaside Park Borough Clerk 
 • Posted in the Seaside Park Borough Hall 
 • Posted on the Borough of Seaside Park official website  
 • Asbury Park Press 
 • New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection via Regular and Certified Mail, 

and email to Jennifer.Lesniak@dep.nj.gov. 
 
 

 

http://www.seasideparknj.org/

